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Garlic Mustard Removal 
 

WHAT/WHY Garlic mustard is a non-native plant that crowds out new growth of 
native plants and young trees.  
 
Garlic mustard should be removed BEFORE the spike-like seed pods turn 
from green to yellow (usually in mid-June) to avoid spreading the seeds. 
The best time for pulling starts in mid-May when plants are flowering. 
 

TOOLS REQUIRED Gloves, garbage bags (sturdy contractor bags are best) 
 

HOW  

1. Identify plant  
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2. Grasp firmly at the root and pull the entire plant (roots and all) out of 
the ground. It is very important to get the roots if you can! 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Place in garbage bags. Plants will continue to grow if left out. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Dispose of garbage bags in your own trash at home or at the closest 
landfill (La Crosse County landfill is located at 3240 Berlin Drive, La 
Crosse https://lacrossecounty.org/solidwaste/landfill/). 
 

Thank you for volunteering to help restore the native habitats of Mississippi Valley Conservancy nature preserves! 
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